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Proposed leverage change

Good morning
Re:Regulation of Retail Forex

As a retail trader I am very shocked and upset about this proposed change. This will result in less food on the table for my
family as I try to provide for them in this economy.

Also this will make a lot of job cuts for US brokers in the US which isn’t what this economy needs.

I am 100 percent against this leverage change!

Thanks you for listening

Have a good day!
God bless

Shawn Sanderson

RIN 3038-AC61
Sent from my BlackBerry device on the Rogers Wireless Network


